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1st March 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Bucks Skills show – Stoke Mandeville Stadium – 8th March 2023 
 

Bucks Skills Show is taking place at Stoke Mandeville Stadium on Wednesday 8th March and your child 
has been invited to attend. This is Buckinghamshire’s biggest and most interactive careers event 
showcasing the major employers in the area.   
 
Students will have the opportunity to meet a wide-range of employers from local, national and international 
industries keen to spot the talent of the future and network with representatives from: 
 

 Construction and Civil Engineering 

 Creative Industries 

 Digital Technology 

 High Performance Engineering and Manufacturing 

 Life Science, Health Care and Social Care 

 Space 

 Financial and Professional Services 

 Hospitality, Leisure and Tourism 

 Public Sector 

 Next Steps - Further Education, Higher Education, Training or Development 
 
We will be leaving School at midday and returning at approximately 3.30pm.   There will be no food venues 
at the stadium so students should bring a packed lunch and drink with them.  Normal school attire will be 
required and there is no charge for this trip.   
 
Please be aware that as we will be returning after the end of the school day, you will need to make 
alternative arrangements with regards to your child getting home. 
 
You will shortly receive a Trip / Medical Consent Form via email from a company called Evolve (please 
check your spam folder in case it is delivered there); please ensure this is completed and submitted by 
Monday 6th March 2023. Your child will not be able to take part if we have not received this consent form. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr P Cunningham   
Careers Lead 
pcunningham@buckinghamschool.org 
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